
From: Irris Ivesha 

Sent: 26 April 2023 15:34 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Re: 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

We strongly oppose the Ferris Wheel installation in Camden Market, as it’s 

size and noise caused by it being a drawing point for noise making crowd will 

affect all residents living around and change the quality of our building as a 

lovely sophisticated Henson  residential listed building. 

We all feel very strongly about this unsuitable addition to our area. Camden 

market has enough drawing points for tourists and citizens as it is and dose not 



need cheep additions to its unique character. 

Boris and Irris Ivesha 

The Henson  flat 46 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged 

and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If 

you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 

your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 

here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we 

store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 


